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A new budget has been uploaded. 
The site for the project has been changed to a summer camp for the Arapahoe tribe.  This is a 
posiEve change as it will permit more interacEon between club members and campers.  This 
change did impact the items that will be purchased and that is reflected on the budget. 
 
The goals and acEons for the project remain the same.  The locaEon has changed. 
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